
 

  
 
 
April, 2017 
 
 
Dear Sister, 
 
We are now settled in our Woman’s Auxiliary Office in Detroit. Please refer to the information 
at the top of this letter for contact and all correspondence. Thanks for your patience. 
 
As we celebrate the Risen Savior, may we be encouraged to do more for the one who paid it all.  
 
On Monday, May 15, 2017 we will celebrate National Baptist Women Day of Prayer.  Please 
refer to the attached flier for directives.  
 
The Woman’s Auxiliary will meet in St. Louis, Missouri during the Congress of Christian 
Education on Monday, June 19, 2017 @ 3 pm.  I will confirm the place on our next 
communication. We will finalize plans for the Annual Session in September. We will look 
forward to see many of you. The information will be made available to those who cannot 
attend. This year’s Congress Week promises to be one of the best. 
 
The National Baptist Convention, USA Inc. Annual Session will be held in Cincinnati, Ohio 
September 4-8, 2017. More information will be coming soon. 
 
Continue to pray for the leadership of our Convention, President, Dr. Jerry Young, sick and shut 
in, those who desire to be active and for one another.  
 
Let us not grow weary in well doing. We shall reap if we don’t faint. 
 
In Sisterly Love, 
Sister Smith 
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